
Sent: 30 January 2015 19:16
To: Planning
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/02063/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 7:16 PM on 30 Jan 2015 from Not Available.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land East Of Woodstock Oxford Road Woodstock Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	Hybrid Planning Application for a mixed-use development comprising: Outline Planning Application for up to 1,500 dwellings, including affordable housing and up to a 150 unit care village (C2) with associated publicly accessible ancillary facilities; site for a new primary school; up to 930sqm of retail space; up to 7,500sqm locally led employment (B1/B2/B8) including link and ride; site for a Football Association step 5 football facility with publicly accessible ancillary facilities; public open space; associated infrastructure, engineering and ancillary works, (all matters reserved except for means of access to the development); and Full planning application for the development of Phase 1 at the south western corner of the site for the erection of 29 residential dwellings (29 of the 1,500 described above) with associated open space, parking and landscaping; with vehicular access provided from Upper Campsfield Road (A4095), Shipton Road and Oxford Road (A44) 

	Case Officer:
	Catherine Tetlow 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Not Available

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Not Available


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Member of the Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	- Affect local ecology 
- Design and layout 
- Highways 
- Landscape 
- Neighbourliness 
- Other - give details 
- Policy / Principle 

	Comments:
	i object to these plans because:- (i) They represent a mortal threat to our open countryside which countryside has hitherto provided an indispensable setting for the much acclaimed adjacent World Heritage site.( WODC policies BE4,BE11,NE3) (ii) They are of disproportionate scale and will have the effect of creating a “satellite” town of Woodstock 2 of approximately the same size as the existing town with no compensating infrastructure improvements to the latter whilst diluting its intrinsic special character. ( WODC policies BE1,BE2,BE3) (iii) They will blur the physical identity of the town(s) of Woodstock and the village of Bladon.( WODC policy BE4). (iv) They will further exacerbate the already severe congestion problems in Shipton Road ( WODC Policy T7 –depending on Glanville Consultancy report. (v) They will increase the “dormitory suburb” tendency and exacerbate congestion problems on the A44 to Oxford which will be all the more intensified by the proposed housing development at Hanborough and Oxford’s Northern Gateway (WODC policyT7 as for iv above). (vi) The link and ride proposals are far too vague ( WODC policy T7 as above). (vii) They will severely intensify parking and traffic congestion problems in the existing town ( WODC policy T7 as above). (viii) They will further exacerbate the adverse demographic trend towards disproportionate concentration of the elderly in Woodstock.(WODC policy BE2). (ix) There are no clearly demonstrated employment benefits (WODC policies E2/3). (x) The supermarket proposal will detract from the vitality and viability of the existing town centre. (WODC policy SH3) 


